DOAC (Edoxaban)- National Procurement
Our records show that you currently take a medication to thin your blood. 
There has been new guidance recently published by NHS England regarding blood thinner choice and the surgery would like to invite you to arrange a consultation to discuss which blood thinner would be the best for you in light of this development.
Please contact reception to arrange to speak to out practice pharmacist (or your GP?)  either via a telephone or face to face consultation.
In the meantime, please DO NOT stop taking your current blood thinning medication.
